
MEASURE K 
We would like to thank everyone in the Berryessa Community for helping the 
passage of Measure K, (to extend Measure W), at the November 2012 election.   
 
As part of our obligation to the community to be accountable for the funds we 
will get from Measure K, the Board of Trustees would like to invite you to 
apply for one of the vacant positions on the Oversight Committee.  First 
formed in 2009, the Committee members were appointed for a three year 
term.  The purpose of the Committee is to ensure that the Measure K funds 
are spent in accordance with the parameters set forth in the ballot language. 
In addition, the committee will be responsible for reviewing the impact that 
these programs have on our students, classrooms, schools and the district.    
 
To be considered, interested parties need to complete the application form and 
submit it to the district.  Information on the committee, committee 
responsibilities, and an application are available on our web site 
at:  www.berryessa.k12.ca.us or from the Business Office at 1376 Piedmont 
Road, San Jose, CA.   
 
Questions about the application and selection process, the application form, 
or the expectations of committee members may be submitted to the Business 
Services at msandoval@busd.net or by calling the Business Office at (408) 
923-1860. 
 
Vacant Positions: 

1. Certificated/CTAB Employee 
2. Parent Representative for the Morrill Middle School Family (Brooktree, 

Laneview, Morrill Middle, Northwood Schools) 
3. Parent Representative for the Piedmont Middle School Family (Noble, 

Piedmont Middle, Summerdale, Toyon, Vinci Park Schools) 
4. Community Members (two positions) 

 


